Design Devel opment 3.31

3.3 Scope Review M esting

The Hydraulics and Drainage Section may be requested to attend a scope meeting for a project
being designed. Pertinent information regarding the project should accompany the request.
Appendix B of this chapter provides an outline of the information necessary to prepare for the scope
meeting.

Typical issues that are discussed by the Hydraulics and Drainage Section may include
Floodplain Management impacts, hydraulic design involvement, other projects within the project
vicinity and other pertinent aspects related to the design of the project.
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